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  Gems from the Top 100 Speeches Xin-An
Lu,2004-02-01 Public speaking is one of the things
many fear the most. This fear is justified-Many
eyes to look into and many minds to contend with.
Thoughts are elusive. The catcher of powerful
thoughts-the apt words-are even more elusive. Yet,
you do not need to despair. By standing on the
shoulders of great orators, you can also speak
with facility, felicity, cogency, and potency.
Great orators have produced immortal thoughts
couched in immortal words. This book selects the
gems and the most versatile phrases in the top 100
speeches in the history of American rhetoric of
the last century, so that you do not have to tire
your mind and tax your time spending months going
through all these speeches to mine the diamonds of
powerful thoughts and felicitous words. This book
furnishes you with powerful and ready blocks for
the efficient construction of edifices of powerful
ideas embodied in powerful words. The top 100
speeches are the most significant American
political speeches of the 20th century, according
to 137 leading scholars of American public
address. Their inclusion and ranking are based on
their social and political impact, rhetorical
artistry, eloquence, and power.
  100 Speeches That Changed the World Colin
Salter,2021-03-16 The history of the world as
witnessed through the most inspiring, rousing, and
memorable speeches ever given. Throughout history,
passionate orators have rallied nations,
challenged accepted beliefs, and changed the
course of history. Colin Salter has identified
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one-hundred of history's most inspirational,
momentous, and thought-provoking speeches from
ancient Rome and Athens to the 21st century and
puts them into context, telling the stories behind
the words that made history. A celebration of the
power of spoken rhetoric at its finest, this book
profiles the words of the world's greatest public
speakers. The speeches covered span the spectrum
from stirring calls to arms to impassioned pleas
for peace, along with speeches that marked major
historical events such as the abolition of
slavery, women achieving the right to vote, and
the expansion of civil rights. Each speech
features a concise introduction along with
detailed analysis accompanied by key illustrations
and photographs. Highlighted speeches include:
Elizabeth I's speech in preparation of the Spanish
Armada (1588), Sojourner Truth's Ain't I a Woman
(1851), Lincoln's Gettysburg Address (1863),
Franklin D. Roosevelt, Only thing we have to fear
is fear itself (1933), Winston Churchill, Blood,
Sweat and Tears (1940), Martin Luther King, I Have
a Dream (1963), Harvey Milk's Hope Speech (1978),
Margaret Thatcher's The Lady's not for Turning
(1980), Nelson Mandela on his release from prison
(1990), among many more.
  Words of a Century Stephen Lucas,Martin J.
Medhurst,2009 Boldly breaking the mold of previous
anthologies, Words of a Century: The Top 100
American Speeches, 1900-1999 contains the
complete--and authentic--texts of the best
American speeches of the twentieth century as
delivered to their immediate audiences. It
features a remarkable array of speakers, from
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Woodrow Wilson, Clarence Darrow, and Carrie
Chapman Catt to Martin Luther King, Ronald Reagan,
John F. Kennedy, and Barbara Jordan. As diverse in
type as they are in subject matter, the speeches
open a unique window on the twentieth century, and
many continue to resonate in our own time. Each is
preceded by a headnote with background on the
speaker, the occasion, and the impact of the
speech. More than 2,000 annotations identify
people, events, and textual references that help
bring the speeches to life for today's readers.
This exceptional anthology is ideal for courses in
rhetoric, political communication, and twentieth
century American history, as well as for anyone
interested in the artistry and impact of the
spoken word.
  The World's Great Speeches Lewis
Copeland,Lawrence W. Lamm,Stephen J.
McKenna,2012-04-24 Nearly 300 speeches provide
public speakers with a wealth of quotes and
inspiration, from Pericles' funeral oration and
William Jennings Bryan's Cross of Gold speech to
Malcolm X's powerful words on the Black
Revolution. Includes 7 selections from the Common
Core State Standards Initiative.
  The World's 100 Greatest Speeches Terry
O'Brien,2016-09-14 Motivational, passionate and
persuasive, this is a compilation of the world's
100 greatest speeches by some of the most
significant people in history who have played an
important role in shaping the world as we know it
now. These speeches?by kings and queens,
presidents and prime ministers, freedom fighters
and political leaders, dictators and writers?have
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made a mark in world history. These speeches not
only give us an insight into the past, but also
inspire us with their demands for equality, cries
of freedom, a call to arms, rooting for the cause
of the individual or the nation. Learn from the
inspirational words of King Charles, Vladimir
Ilyich Lenin, Adolf Hitler, Mohandas K. Gandhi,
George Washington, Rabindranath Tagore, Anne
Besant, Theodore Roosevelt and Subhas Chandra
Bose, among many others.
  American Heritage Book of Great American
Speeches for Young People Suzanne
McIntire,2002-07-15 The history of the United
States has been characterized by ferventidealism,
intense struggle, and radical change. And for
everycritical, defining moment in American
history, there were thosewhose impassioned voices
rang out, clear and true, and whose wordscompelled
the minds and hearts of all who heard them. When
PatrickHenry declared, Give me liberty, or give me
death!, when MartinLuther King Jr. said, I have a
dream, Americans listened and wereprofoundly
affected. These speeches stand today as testaments
tothis great nation made up of individuals with
bold ideas andunshakeable convictions. The
American Heritage Book of Great American Speeches
for YoungPeople includes over 100 speeches by
founding fathers, patriots,Native American and
African American leaders, abolitionists,women's
suffrage and labor activists, writers, athletes,
and othersfrom all walks of life, featuring
inspiring and unforgettablespeeches by such
notable speakers as: Patrick Henry * Thomas
Jefferson * Tecumseh * Frederick Douglass
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*Sojourner Truth * Abraham Lincoln * Susan B.
Anthony * Mother Jones* Lou Gehrig * Franklin D.
Roosevelt * Albert Einstein * Pearl S.Buck *
Langston Hughes * John F. Kennedy * Martin Luther
KingJr. These are the voices that shaped our
history. They are powerful,moving, and, above all
else, uniquely American.
  100 Speeches that roused the world Colin
Salter,2020-11-27 100 Speeches that Roused the
World tells the stories behind the most inspiring,
rousing and memorable speeches, from ancient
Greece to the present day. A concise introduction
and analysis of each speech is accompanied by key
illustrations and photographs. 100 Speeches
presents the power of the spoken word at its
finest, from stirring calls to arms to impassioned
pleas for peace. Speeches include: Sojourner
Truth, Ain't I a woman (1851), Abraham Lincoln's
Gettysburg Address (1863), Emmeline Pankhurst
Freedom or Death (1913), Winston Churchill, Blood,
Sweat and Tears (1940), John F. Kennedy, We choose
to go to the moon (1961), Martin Luther King, I
Have a Dream (1963), Nelson Mandela on his release
from prison (1990), Barack Obama, Yes, We Can!
(2008) and Malala Yousafzai, The right of
education for every child (2013). Others include
Cicero, Elizabeth I, George Washington, Mahatma
Gandhi, Vladimir Lenin, Adolf Hitler, Joseph
Stalin, Enoch Powell, Eva Perón, Mao Zedong,
Malcolm X, Margaret Thatcher, Richard M. Nixon,
Maya Angelou, Steve Jobs and Oprah Winfrey. This
is a classic collection of inspirational,
momentous and thought-provoking speeches that have
stirred nations, challenged accepted beliefs and
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changed the course of history.
  100 Speeches that roused the world Colin
Salter,2019-04-04 100 Speeches that Roused the
World tells the stories behind the most inspiring,
rousing and memorable speeches, from ancient
Greece to the present day. A concise introduction
and analysis of each speech is accompanied by key
illustrations and photographs. 100 Speeches
presents the power of the spoken word at its
finest, from stirring calls to arms to impassioned
pleas for peace. Speeches include: Sojourner
Truth, “Ain’t I a woman” (1851), Abraham Lincoln's
Gettysburg Address (1863), Emmeline Pankhurst
“Freedom or Death” (1913), Winston Churchill,
“Blood, Sweat and Tears” (1940), John F. Kennedy,
“We choose to go to the moon” (1961), Martin
Luther King, “I Have a Dream” (1963), Nelson
Mandela on his release from prison (1990), Barack
Obama, “Yes, We Can!” (2008) and Malala Yousafzai,
“The right of education for every child” (2013).
Others include Cicero, Elizabeth I, George
Washington, Mahatma Gandhi, Vladimir Lenin, Adolf
Hitler, Joseph Stalin, Enoch Powell, Eva Perón,
Mao Zedong, Malcolm X, Margaret Thatcher, Richard
M. Nixon, Maya Angelou, Steve Jobs and Oprah
Winfrey. This is a classic collection of
inspirational, momentous and thought-provoking
speeches that have stirred nations, challenged
accepted beliefs and changed the course of
history.
  American Political Speeches Terry Golway,Richard
Beeman,2012-08-28 A selection of speeches by the
most inspiring and persuasive orators in American
history Penguin presents a series of six portable,
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accessible, and—above all—essential reads from
American political history, selected by leading
scholars. Series editor Richard Beeman, author of
The Penguin Guide to the U.S. Constitution, draws
together the great texts of American civic life to
create a timely and informative mini-library of
perennially vital issues. Whether readers are
encountering these classic writings for the first
time, or brushing up in anticipation of the 50th
anniversary of the Civil Rights Act, these slim
volumes will serve as a powerful and illuminating
resource for scholars, students, and civic-minded
citizens. American Political Speeches includes the
best American rhetoric from inside and outside the
White House. Some of the greatest words spoken in
American history have come from men and women who
lacked the biggest bully pulpit in the country,
but who nevertheless were able to move the nation
with words. Frederick Douglass explained the irony
of Independence Day from the perspective of a
slave. Martin Luther King, Jr. described his dream
of an interracial America. William Jennings Bryan
gave voice to social discontent with a single
phrase, a cross of gold. Barbara Jordan summoned
the nations outrage during the impeachment
hearings against Richard Nixon. And the best
presidents, not by coincidence, have tended to be
those with an appreciation for the use of
language: Lincoln explaining a new birth of
freedom at Gettysburg; John Kennedy voicing moral
outrage at the Berlin Wall; Franklin D. Roosevelt
chatting to a nation gathered in front of radios;
Ronald Reagan addressing Congress freshly healed
from an assassination attempt.
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  Speeches that Made History ,2018-06-14 Read the
ideas, musings and declarations from some of
history's most poignant moments.
  Great Speeches For Better Speaking Michael E
Eidenmuller,2008-06-25 Master the art of
persuasion with lessons from the best speakers of
our time. Throughout history, they have moved us.
They have enlightened and inspired us. They are
our nation's most influential speakers, gifted
with the talent to change minds and hearts. What
is the almost magical power they possess--and how
can you harness it for yourself? The answers are
here in this illuminating guide to unforgettable
oratory. Complete with a ninety-minute CD
featuring six great speeches in their entirety,
this tool kit for speakers takes you through an
in-depth analysis of these historically
significant speeches and the secrets of their
eloquent effectiveness. With close examination of
each speech, you'll get lessons on how to: Address
a difficult situation with help from the Great
Communicator, Ronald Reagan Bring divergent
interests together with effective arguments like
Edward Kennedy Capture and hold your audience's
attention by mastering General Douglas MacArthur's
structual techniques Style a formal speech with
the elegance of John F. Kennedy Maximize your
delivery by studying the power of Barbara Jordan's
voice Use Mary Fisher's special rhetorical tactics
to sway even the toughest audience
  The 100 Simon Maier,Jeremy Kourdi,2011-03-01
What are the greatest speeches of all time? Who
are the greatest communicators and orators and
what made them so successful? And, significantly,
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what lessons can you learn from the world’s
greatest influencers and communicators? This book
individually profiles 100 powerful speakers and
analyses the success factors behind their greatest
ever speeches. Bill Clinton, Winston Churchill,
Nelson Mandela, Benazir Bhutto, Rudy Giuliani,
Jack Welch, Lee Kuan Yew, JF Kennedy, Steve Jobs,
Barack Obama – these are some of the great
communicators featured in this fascinating book.
Even in today’s high-tech world, words are as
powerful as they have always been, and the way
they are used and the results that they achieve
remain vital for progress and success at all
levels. This book provides unique insights into
becoming a skilled orator for today’s age.But
first Eddie has to survive the jagged netherworld
of modern-day Thailand – a corkscrewed realm where
big-time drug dealers tango with small-time
hustlers, criminals on the 1 am mingle with
bureaucrats on the take, and the merely raffish
jostle with the downright scary for centre stage
in the big leagues of weird. If Eddie can weather
all that, maybe he really can find out what
happened back in Saigon so long ago, and where
those ten tons of money are.
  The Penguin Book of Modern Speeches Brian
MacArthur,2019-12-03 This definitive collection
gathers the most significant speeches of the
modern era, from Theodore Roosevelt and Martin
Luther King Jr. to Ronald Reagan and Michelle
Obama Defined by waves of idealism and doubt,
progress and destruction, the twentieth century
and the first decades of the twenty-first have
seen the best and worst of humanity in measures
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previously unimaginable. Underpinning the rise of
radio, television, and the internet, the spoken
word has proven ever more crucial in stirring the
hearts and minds of millions around the world. In
these pages, Emmeline Pankhurst agitates for the
right to vote; Adolf Hitler rises to power; Fidel
Castro sparks a revolution; John F. Kennedy calls
Americans to action; Betty Friedan rallies for
equality; and Barack Obama contemplates the
meaning of America. The speeches contained in The
Penguin Book of Modern Speeches, some of the most
extraordinary and memorable of the modern age,
have established and shaped how we understand
ourselves and our place in the world around us.
  Speeches that Changed the World Simon Sebag
Montefiore,2015-05-12 Comprehensively updated with
many new speeches including Earl Spencer's lament
to The extraordinary and irreplaceable Diana,
Nikita Khrushchev's secret speech of 1956
signalling the beginning of the end of Stalinist
Russia, Patrick Pearse's rousing funeral oration
that fanned the flames of the Easter Rising, Kevin
Rudd's historic apology to Australia's mistreated
Aborigines and Barack Obama's momentous US
election night victory speech. Alongside these are
the finest war cries of Winston Churchill, Martin
Luther King's prophetic I have a dream and I've
seen the promised land speeches, the inspiring
words of JFK and impassioned pleas from Nelson
Mandela-the first at his trial in 1964 and the
second on his election as president of South
Africa in 1994. In addition are historic speeches
from Elizabeth I, Charles I, Oliver Cromwell,
George Washington, Napoleon Bonaparte, Abraham
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Lincoln, Emmeline Pankhurst, Mahatma Gandhi,
Vladimir Lenin, Neville Chamberlain, Adolf Hitler,
Joseph Stalin, Franklin D. Roosevelt, Charles de
Gaulle, General George S. Patton, J Robert
Oppenheimer, Mao Zedong, Malcolm X, Richard M.
Nixon, Pope John Paul II, Vaclav Havel, Elie
Wiesel, Mikhail Gorbachev and many other great
historical figures. Speeches that Changed the
World presents over 50 momentous and thought-
provoking speeches from throughout history.
Complete with a potted biography of each speaker,
and telling the story of why each oration was
significant and what happened as a result, this is
a gripping history of the world told through its
greatest and most impassioned speeches.
  Lend Me Your Ears William Safire,1997 William
Safire's invaluable and immensely entertaining
Lend Me Your Ears established itself instantly as
a classic treasury of the greatest speeches in
human history. Selected with the instincts of a
great speechwriter and language maven, arranged by
theme and occasion, each deftly introduced and
placed in context, the more than two hundred
speeches in this compilation demonstrate the
enduring power of human eloquence to inspire, to
uplift, and to motivate. For this expanded edition
Safire has selected more than twenty new speeches
by such figures as President Bill Clinton, Senator
Robert Dole, General Colin Powell, Microsoft's
Bill Gates, the Dalai Lama, Edward R. Murrow,
Alistair Cooke, the Buddha, and the late Israeli
Prime Minister Yitzhak Rabin. They prove that even
in a digital age the most forceful medium of
communication is still the human voice speaking
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directly to the mind, heart, and soul.
  When They Go Low, We Go High Philip
Collins,2018-07-17 Can a good speech save
democracy? “Anyone interested in the past, present
and future of speeches and speechwriting will find
[this] a fascinating read.” —The Spectator When
First Lady Michelle Obama approached the podium at
the 2016 Democratic National Convention, nobody
could have predicted that her rousing line “When
they go low, we go high” would become the motto
for the political left and an anthem for opponents
of oppression worldwide. It was a speech with the
kind of emotional pull rarely heard these days,
joining a long list of addresses that have made
history. But what was it that made this speech so
great? When They Go Low, We Go High explores the
most notable speeches in history, analyzing the
rhetorical techniques to uncover how the right
speech at the right time can profoundly shape the
world. Traveling across continents and centuries,
political speechwriter Philip Collins reveals what
Thomas Jefferson owes to Cicero and Pericles; who
really gave the Gettysburg Address; and what
Elizabeth I shares with Winston Churchill. In
telling the stories of famous and sometimes
infamous speeches—including those from Lincoln,
Woodrow Wilson, JFK, Martin Luther King, Jr.,
Disraeli, Hitler, Elie Wiesel, Margaret Thatcher,
and Barack and Michelle Obama—Collins breathes new
life into words you thought you knew well, telling
the story of democracy. Whether it’s the inaugural
addresses of presidents or the revolutionary
writings of Castro, Pankhurst, and Mandela,
Collins illuminates and contextualizes these
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moments with sensitivity and humor. When They Go
Low, We Go High examines the power of public
speaking and serves as an urgent reminder that
words can change the world. “Hits on three
unassailable truths: rhetoric and democracy must
go hand-in-hand; democracy, for all of its flaws,
is superior to tyranny; and democracy is currently
under assault.” —Paste “Collins . . . understands
intimately the mechanics of rhetoric. He believes
that we, as human beings, possess the capacity to
extract ourselves from the swamp in which we have
sunk.” —The Times
  The Literacy Cookbook Sarah Tantillo,2012-11-13
Proven methods for teaching reading comprehension
to all students The Literacy Cookbook is filled
with classroom-tested techniques for teaching
reading comprehension to even the most hard-to-
reach students. The book offers a review of
approaches that are targeted for teaching reading,
writing, speaking and listening skills. The book
also includes information on how to connect
reading, writing, and test prep. Contains
accessible and easy-to-adopt recipes for
strengthening comprehension, reading, writing, and
oral fluency. Terrific resources are ready for
download on the companion website. The materials
in this book are aligned with the English Language
Arts Common Core Standards The website includes an
ELA Common Core Tracking Sheet, a handy resource
when writing or evaluating curriculum.
  A Treasury of the World's Great Speeches Richard
Crosscup,1993-06-01 This book is an anthology of
speeches that have been important both in their
own time and in their influence on history. From
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Cicero to Disraeli, from Garibaldi to Gandhi, and
from Patrick Henry to Mao Tse-Tung, those thinkers
and doers whose recorded words have been of
significance in the progress of mankind are
represented in this book.
  Say It Plain Catherine Ellis,Stephen Drury
Smith,2007-01-01 Say It Plain is a vivid, moving
portrait of how black Americans have sounded the
charge against injustice, exhorting the country to
live up to its democratic principles. In full-
throated public oratory, the kind that can stir
the soul (Minneapolis Star Tribune), this unique
anthology collects the transcribed speeches of the
twentieth century's leading African American
cultural, literary, and political figures, many of
them never before available in printed form. From
an 1895 speech by Booker T. Washington to Julian
Bond's harp assessment of school segregation on
the fiftieth anniversary of Brown v. Board in
2004, the collection captures a powerful tradition
of oratory-by political activists, civil rights
organizers, celebrities, and religious leaders-
going back more than a century. The paperback
edition includes the text of each speech along
with an introduction placing it in its historical
context. Say It Plain is a remarkable historical
record- from the back-to-Africa movement to the
civil rights era and the rise of black nationalism
and beyond-riveting in its power to convey the
black freedom struggle.
  Congressional Record United States.
Congress,1967
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content curated to cater to every eager mind.
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